## TIGER TARGETS!

Dear Proctor Community,

We need your help! Please consider supporting the school with a donation to our Tiger Targets! Family Giving Campaign, which launches on April 2<sup>nd</sup> and continues through May 11<sup>th</sup>.

This school year has been an incredibly challenging time for our entire city, but we have seen firsthand how our own Proctor community can pull together and be a loving, caring village for our students and their families. We must now pull together again. Fundraising for the PTA has suffered from this year's events, and we ask you now to consider a donation to the Tiger Targets! Campaign. Help us continue the wonderful PTA funded programs at school, which unfortunately are now under threat.

Proctor PTA prides itself on providing innovative, exciting programs and activities that directly support the classroom curriculum, such as the Science Guy lessons, the Garden and the Art Docent program. The PTA also funds all field trips throughout the year, supports teachers with classroom funds, pays for the school Play and has provided 72 Chromebook laptops in the last 12 months alone. But we cannot continue to fund these programs without your support.

Even a small donation from each Proctor family would go a long way to help in this difficult and unusual year.

- \$25 funds field trips for one student for the whole year
- \$100 funds yearly Art Docent lessons for one classroom
- \$250 buys one Chromebook laptop
- \$500 funds Garden lessons for one classroom all year
- \$750 funds Science Guy lessons for one classroom for the whole year
- \$1000 buys one Proctor Tiger metal picnic table

(please turn over)

Your tax deductible donation, in whatever amount is possible for you, is very gratefully received. Please use the attached form and send in an envelope in your child's folder, or take your donation directly to the office, or mail it to Tiger Targets, Proctor Terrace PTA 1711 Bryden Lane, Santa Rosa, CA 95404. You can also use the PayPal link on the proctorterracepta.org website. Or, if you are interested in setting a monthly or annual amount for giving, please contact our treasurer, Jeanette Moe, at <a href="mailto:treasurer@procotorterracepta.org">treasurer@procotorterracepta.org</a>, and she can help you to set that up using our Square software.

If you would like, please feel free to share this form with grandparents or family members! If you'd like an additional form sent to you, please contact Bess Allen at <a href="mailto:president@proctorterracepta.org">president@proctorterracepta.org</a>.

Your children have loved having the new, colorful metal picnic tables in the lunch areaso lets make a goal to purchase more! If our Tiger Targets! Campaign:

- Passes the \$20,000 mark: we'll be able to purchase one more new table.
- Passes the \$25,000 mark: we'll purchase two more tables, for a total of three new tables.
- Passes the \$30,000 mark: we'll purchase two more tables, for a total of five new tables.
- Passes the \$35,000 mark: we'll replace all the old tables in the lunch yard.

As the current Board prepares to handover to the incoming Board, we wanted to say it's been a privilege working these last 2 years for all our students and families. We have achieved many goals, and wish the incoming Board great success as they make their own goals. Please support the new Board by volunteering and attending PTA meetings whenever you can—together we are better and stronger!

With gratitude for your support, Proctor Terrace PTA Board, 2017-2018

Bess Allen, President Jo Schiro, Vice President Jeannette Moe, Treasurer Jake Brodt, Secretary Eric Bostrom, Communications Kathy Olmsted, Principal

## **TIGER TARGETS!** Family Giving at Proctor Terrace April 2- May 11, 2018

Name of Donor	
Student	Room Number or Teacher
Amount Donated	
Please send me a receipt for r	my tax records:
Digital receipt at this ema	il:
Hard copy receipt at this	mailing address:
No receipt is necessary.	Thank you for your support!
	elope and 1.send back to school 2. drop off at the office or 3. mail to roctor Terrace PTA 1711 Bryden Lane, SR, CA 95404
TIGER TARG	SETS! Family Giving at Proctor Terrace April 2- May 11, 2018
Name of Donor	
Student	Room Number or Teacher
Amount Donated	(please enclose in an envelope addressed to PTA)
Please send me a receipt for r	my tax records:
Digital receipt at this ema	il:
Hard copy receipt at this	mailing address:
No receipt is necessary.	Thank you for your support!

Put check and slip in an envelope and 1.send back to school 2. drop off at the office or 3. mail to Tiger Targets Proctor Terrace PTA 1711 Bryden Lane, SR, CA 95404